Important Dates

24 May Yr 6 Broome Camp Yr 1/2 HASS Exc

25 May RLS visit English Apps

28 May Yr 2 Russ Cottage Exc Kindy Grandparents Morning Tea

31 May Outdoor Ed Camp Yr 12 SIDE Exam week

2 June Yr 6 Young Writers Geraldton



A DISTRICT

An Independent Public School

NEWSLETTER 21st May 2021

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Thank you to our Year 3, 5, 7 and 9 students who worked hard to achieve their best in the NAPLAN. Thank you to Mrs Davey and staff for administering the NAPLAN over the past 2 weeks.



Congratulations to our Year 10-12 Hospitality students who achieved their Irwin Sub Branch, Mrs Jenkins and Ms Stokes.

Last Wednesday we participated in attendance. National Simultaneous Story Time (NSS). This NSS came from the International Space Station and the children heard the story Give Me Some Space written and illustrated by Philip Bunting.



featured on the Instagram story of public with the wider community. education_wa.



Senior 1st Aid. Thank you to St John Thank you to Mrs Bestry who organised and hosted a Library Officers workshop at Dongara DHS. There were 22 Library Officers from Perth and the Midwest in They took a tour of the school and were very complimentary of the children and the cleanliness of Dongara DHS.



We had lots of students collect their Keep an eye out for our Business Plan temporary tattoo and have their picture display at Dongara Westpac. We are taken on Walk to School Day. We also very pleased to share the Business Plan

> The School Board AGM will be held at the Dongara DHS Staff Room on Wednesday 30 June @ 6pm. Nominations for 3 parent representatives and a representative from the P&C will be called for in the near future.

> There are a number of exciting events coming up. This Friday is the Midwest year 5/6 Slam Basketball Carnival in Geraldton. The year 6 students fly out to Broome Camp School on Monday and return home on Friday. The **year** 11/12 Outdoor Education students travel to Exmouth for their expedition assessment in week 7.

Dongara DHS Student Council Yellow Day Fundraiser in support of the Cancer Council. Thursday 27 May 2021. A gold coin donation would be appreciated. Come to school in your best and brightest yellow gear. Add a splash of red and black for the start of **National Reconciliation Week.**

Our next whole school Assembly for Year 1-12 students is on Wednesday 9 June and will be hosted by the Year 2W.

Kind Regards Tanine Calver

"Achieve with Honour" At DDHS we... Choose Respect, Be Responsible, Achieve our Best

13 Cave Way, Dongara, WA, 6525 | T: (08) 9927 7200 E: Dongara.dhs@education.wa.edu.au | W: www.dongaradhs.wa.edu.au

Kindy Green Mummy Makeover

came to Kindy to be spoilt. We gave Primary had a wonderful Mother's Day.









Kindy / Pre Primary

On Wednesday 5th May our Mum's Well done to all the Kindy and Pre- Ms students for our Mum's a big hug and joined them Responsible, Respectful and trying to this week. Delicious bruschetta was outside on a picnic blanket ready to achieve their best when playing in the enjoyed by all. give them a relaxing massage, playground. This fortnight's prize followed by a hand treatment. A winners were Alexis Thompson for yummy high tea of heart shaped showing respect by eating lunch and scones with strawberry jam and fresh using her manners, Carter Patten for cream was enjoyed by all. We being responsible by sitting nicely on showed our Mum's all the activities the tyre cushions around the Kindy that we work on at Kindy and even Discovery Garden, Nicholas Bowran had some special photos taken in the for being responsible by helping set photo booth. We hope all the Mum's up blocks on the lawn and Riley Bell for being responsible by stopping at the Friendship stop to share the bike. Congratulations to all the winners.

School Photo Day

Our school photo days are Monday **14 June** and Tuesday **15 June** 2021.

You should receive your photo order envelopes approximately two weeks prior to photo day.

Please review the photo packages available and complete order form on reverse of envelope.

If paying by cash please ensure exact amount is enclosed as no change can be given.

Online ordering is available by entering the shoot key on the envelope. The last day for ordering photos online is 22 June 2021

Each student will need to bring completed Photo Order envelope on photo day, even if NO photos are being purchased.

If you are interested sibling photos, please collect sibling order envelopes from the front office.

Sibling order envelopes MUST BE RETURNED to the school office prior to photo day.

Please advise the front office if you do not want your child to appear in a class photo.

D4 Gardening & Cooking

Cullen's class have being gardening and cooking for Science









YEAR 6 SWEET POTATO HARVEST

